
Erick Sikhitha 

From: 	 Pieter Pretorius (Benoni) 
Sent: 	 Friday, August 05, 2016 10:00 AM 
To: 	 Erick Sikhitha 
Cc: 	 Ugeshni Naidoo; Bafana Mahlabe; bamahlabe@hotmail.com  
Subject: 	 RE: Request for information in terms of PAIA: SAH-2016-EKM006 

Dear Eric 

The requested information is provided below: 

The Chief of Police is the "Responsible Officer" is Lt. Gen. Mahlabe, EMPD HQ, City House, Cnr, Margaret and Long 
Str, Kempton Park, Tel (011) 999 8219 

Kind regards, 

Lieutenant Colonel: 

Pieter Pretorius 

Office of the Chief of Staff 
EMPD HQ 

From: Sarah Makgwale 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 2:55 PM 
To: Pieter Pretorius (Benoni); Ugeshni Naidoo; bamahlabe@hotmail.com  

Cc: Ugeshni Naidoo; Bafana Mahlabe 
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